
 

 

 

Science 

 


This half term we will be learning about plants. 
Children will be exploring plants that grow from 

seeds, we will investigate what they need to 
grow and how to grow some plants of our own.

Mathematics


Over the next half term we will be learning how 
to create equal groups using our times tables 

knowledge to start answering division sums. We 
will also start to look at how to measure length 
and height and begin to learning how to tell the 

time. Please keep engaging with Timetables 
games as this will begin to secure their 2,5 and 

10 timetables. 


Computing

 In our ‘computing services and networks’ topic we
 will be learning how to touch type on a keyboard
 and navigate a computer. This term we also have
 online safety week, where we will learn how to be

  safe on the internet and games.

P.S.H.E.

 


We are looking at ‘appreciate’ over the next few 
weeks. We will learn how to have ‘an attitude for 
gratitude’, understanding how important it is to 

being grateful for people, experiences and 
ourselves everyday.


Music

 This term we are learning the Grandma Rap, the
 children will learn about crochets, quavers and

 crochet rests. We will explore creating beats and
 rhythms to create a looped background to

perform to Grandma Rap.


 Geography

 In our ‘Where do I live?’ topic we will be 
 exploring where we live in the World using atlas’

 and globes to guide this. We will be learning
 about the 4 countries that make up the United

  .Kingdom and their Capital Cities


English

 In English we will be looking at the book Secret
 Sky  Garden, where Fuuni, a little girl, creates a
 secret garden on top of an abandoned high rise
 car park to create some peace within the city We

    .will also be continuing with RWI phonics.


Art and design technology

 This term we will be using different art 
 techniques to paint and create pictures taking

 inspiration from Claude Monet. We will use
 charcoal, paint, pencils and chalk to create
 these stories, whilst learning how to create


   texture.


Religious Studies - Come and See

 This term our topic is Galilee to Jerusalem. In this
 branch, pupils will deepen their knowledge from

 Year One about who Jesus is and understand how
 he teaches about the nature of God through

 .parables and miracles.


Physical Education

 In PE we will be learning about striking and
 fielding games and target games. The children

 also have the opportunity to take part in a
 variety of after school clubs. Our PE days this

  term are Monday and Wednesday.

 Thank you for your continued

support
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